
 

 

BUFFALO TRAIL PUBLIC SCHOOLS – SUPERINTENDENT RESIGNATION 

NEWS RELEASE – Thursday May 11, 2023 

 
The Board of Trustees wishes to acknowledge the resignation of Superintendent Rhae-Ann 
Holoien effective August 7, 2023. 
 
The formal resignation will be presented to the board at the public Board Meeting on May 16, 
2023. 
 
The Board would like to recognize Superintendent Holoien for her service and dedication to the 
students, staff, and families of BTPS. 
 
Throughout her time at Buffalo Trail Public Schools the Superintendent advocated for student 
success. She initiated podcasts, furthered development of existing partnerships with Lakeland 
College for the Division as well as initiated the Women in Leadership Event in conjunction with 
International Women’s Day for the division. Of note was her engagement with curriculum 
implementation, advocating for rural schools as well as stakeholder engagement sessions. 
 
We wish to thank her for her commitment to our division and the work that she has done to 
maximize student learning, in a safe and caring environment during her time with us. 
 
We wish her all the best as she continues her leadership in education as Superintendent with the 
Battle River School Division. 
 
The Board has begun work to hire for this integral role and looks forward to the future of 
leadership in BTPS. 
 
For further questions, please contact Board Chair, Kara Jackson.  
 
 
 
 


